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One frequently asked question is: how is the Colstrip Transmission System
and the Montana Intertie affected by the retirement of Colstrip Units 1 & 2?

The answer is that additional transmission capacity may be available
on the  Colstrip line, but access to that capacity can only be obtained by
following the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) rules which
are referenced above. Additionally, access would need to meet
requirements under the Montana Intertierequirements under the Montana Intertie Agreement.

Prior to retirement in 2020, Units 1 & 2 each provided 307 MW of power
on the Colstrip Transmission System before that power was transferred to
BPA on the Eastern Intertie. Any energy added to the line to replace
those 307 MW would need to transparently demonstrate that it is prudent,
reliable, efficient, and fair.

It would need to follow federal and state requirements and the Colstrip
TTransmission Agreement as well as the Montana Intertie Agreement.
Finally, it would need to identify buyers like utilities and physically connect
to the grid.
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